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Meyer House Care Home gents visit local bowls centre

Our Meyer House Care Home gents Malcolm and Jim enjoyed a wonderful morning at White Oaks indoor bowls centre in

Swanley last week.
Both of them did really well with their bowling skills (beating the ladies!) and got a certificate to prove it!

Well done chaps - we're so glad you enjoyed the trip. I'm sure we'll be back!
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